
LYON COUNTY AUDITORS OFFICE                            ROCK RAPIDS, IOWA 

March 17, 2021  Work session with Engineer 

                          

Chairman Josh Feucht convened the adjourned session with Altena, Vanden 

Bosch, Birkey, and Herman present.  Motion carried assumes unanimous vote 

unless otherwise stated.   

The Board met with County Engineer Daryl Albertson to talk about road 

projects for the DOT 5 year plan.  Albertson proposed moving the paving 

project of A18 from the SD State Line to IA 9 to FY22 in conjunction with 

moving paving of K12 form A26 to Inwood City Limits to FY22 as well.  It was 

also talked about moving the L14 project from George City Limits to the Sioux 

County line to FY23.  Albertson also stated that 29Y has been removed from 

the 5 yr plan and will substitute another project in its place to use the 

FEMA money. A bridge project will be put together for the Region SWAP money 

application and Albertson will work with the cities of George and Larchwood 

to also complete applications for the Region money. 

These changes to the 5 year plan plus the addition of project for FY26 will 

be brought to the Board for approval at an upcoming meeting. 

The session adjourned at 7:30 p.m. with a motion by Herman and second by 

Altena.  Motion carried. 

ATTEST      APPROVED      

      County Auditor                               Chairman                                   

 

NOTE:  These minutes are as recorded by the Clerk to the Board of Supervisors 

and are subject to Board approval at the next regular meeting. 

 

 


